
The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge themselves, to pursue their 

passions, and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Summer 2024 
 

 
Dear Grade Nine Students and Parents/Guardians: 
 

You are cordially invited to attend the annual RCK Freshman Orientation on Wednesday, August 21, 2024.  The 
purpose of this orientation is to familiarize you with the outstanding programs and opportunities available at Roy C. 
Ketcham Senior High School and to give you an opportunity to tour the building before school starts. 
 
Please follow the agenda provided below for the Freshman Orientation Program.  If you are unable to attend, please  
feel free to stop by RCK for a visit Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. 
 
This is the beginning of an exciting time in your educational career and everyone at Roy C. Ketcham Senior High School  
is looking forward to helping you make your high school years a positive, productive and successful experience.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call, my assistant, Ms. Darlene Acurio at 298-5100,   
ext. 31004 or email her at Darlene.Acurio@wcsdny.org. The teachers, staff and administration at RCK would like to take 
this opportunity to welcome you to the RCK High School community and encourage you to take advantage of the many 
opportunities provided for our students. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

David Seipp 
Principal 
 

 

ORIENTATION AGENDA 
Wednesday, August 21, 2024 

 
 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. Students with last names starting with…… A – L 
10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. PTECH- LGI 
10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Sesión en español  - biblioteca  
11:00 a. m. – 1:00 p. m.  Students with last names starting with…… M - Z 
 

David Seipp  Principal 
Roy C. Ketcham Senior High School 

99 Myers Corners Rd.  Wappingers Falls, NY 12590   (845) 298-5100 x31004  Fax (845) 298-5099 
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